Transportation Advisory Board 2024 Annual Report

2024 Accomplishments

- Onboarded six new board members.
- Recommended approval of restricting parking in residential districts for vehicles over 6 tons.
- Recommended approval of establishing a new traffic schedule and modifying parking restrictions on streets adjacent to numerous schools.
- Recommended approval of modifying parking restrictions in the Park Addition neighborhood.
- Recommended approval of amending the existing valet parking ordinance and denial of a valet parking transfer zone request on Jefferson Avenue.
- Received staff's evaluation of traffic calming measures on Gartner Road between Washington Street and Charles Avenue.

2024 Challenges

Due to board vacancies, reaching quorum was an on-going issue that resulted in meeting cancellations. With six newly approved board members, TAB meetings should proceed as planned in 2025.

2025 Upcoming Work

- Provide input and receive public comment on the Road Improvement Plan Update.
- Provide input and receive public comment on the upcoming Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan Update.
- Provide input and receive public comment on the upcoming selection of new locations for the sidewalk gap program.